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Ofsted Inspection Report – December 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to share with you the report following on from our Ofsted visit before Christmas. Please 
following the link below: 

https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50266938 

It was a pleasure to welcome Liz Smith, His Majesty’s Inspector to Friars and to show her everything that 
makes our school special. The inspection was ‘ungraded’, meaning the inspector looked to confirm 
whether we had taken effective action to maintain the standards identified at the previous inspection. We 
were happy that it was agreed we had. 

We hope that you enjoy reading the report. There are many lovely things said about our school. Of course, 
with all Ofsted reports there are targets to work on. We can assure you that key members of staff have 
already met to discuss the two targets and how we can make things even better. 
 
Over the two days of the inspection, the children and staff were a credit to the school… as they always are. 
We were proud both then and now sharing the report with you. 

Thank you once again for your continuing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,   

               
Mr. C. McClay   Mrs. S. Halls 

Principal   Vice Principal 
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